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March 12th is our Annual Board of Directors meeting 
 

Members are encouraged to attend the annual Board meeting at 7pm in the 
clubhouse. New Board members will be elected. Food and drinks will be provided. 
This is a great opportunity to ask questions and get updates on the work going on at 
Fairbrae and meet Fairbrae’s outgoing, incoming and current board members. 
 

Fairbrae’s 2012 Manta Rays swim team invites you 
to 

                     Splash With Us! 

 
The 2012 season will run from April 23rd through July 21st. Returning families will receive 
registration information via e-mail from the Manta Rays Yahoo! group. New prospective swim-
mers who are Fairbrae members please contact Team Registrar, Terry Anderson. You can contact 
Terry at tkahles@yahoo.com for registration and swimmer evaluation information. Registration  
begins March 1, 2012. 

Upcoming Event: 
 

Easter Egg Hunt Extravaganza at Fairbrae 
April 8th from 1-3pm 

Come to Fairbrae to enjoy some food, entertainment and egg hunt. We will have some light food 
and games in and out of the clubhouse. If you plan to attend please email Steve if possible so we 
can plan for food and games. (steve@fairbrae.com). Please attend even if you didn’t email, some-
times plans change and we would rather have you here than not here, so come on by. 



Fairbrae Filter 

Board of Directors: 
Rob Sheffer                                President 
Mark Chase                               Vice President  
Kristine Lawrence                   Secretary            
Beth Muskat                      Treasurer 
Cathy Haynes                             At Large 
Dirk Leone                               At Large 
Eric Goddard           At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on March 12th, 
in the clubhouse at 7:00pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...9am-12pm & 4pm-7pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 
(408) 739-3833 

 

           March Kid Movie Night: 7-9pm 
March 9th 

 Movie “Ice Age, The Meltdown” 
The movie will be hosted by the manager with lemonade and 
popcorn.  Bring your pillows, blankets and bean bag chairs. 
Parents may either stay or drop off kids for some alone time. 

Monthly Statement and Newsletter 
 

We will be sending out your monthly newsletter and statements via email soon. 
If you would like your information sent to a specific email address please let the 
office know. Also, if you wish to continue receiving your information via mail  
instead of by email please let us know. 

Piano and Harp lessons at Fairbrae!!! 
 

Are you or your children interested in learning the piano or 
harp? Fairbrae will be offering classes in piano and harp  
beginning this summer in the clubhouse. We are proud to an-

nounce that renown accompanist/teacher, Beth Erickson, has agreed to be our  
instructor. 
Beth is not only a much sought after teacher of the harp and piano but a performer 
as well, performing for weddings, receptions and dinners throughout the Bay Area 
and beyond. Beth has been a Fairbrae member since 1971 and has 5 children. 
If you are interested please contact the office (steve@fairbrae.com) or email Beth 
directly at: elizaharp@comcast.net or visit Beth’s website: www.elizaharp.com 


